
 

 

NEWSLETTER 

APRIL 2024 

Spring is in the air and we hope for a peaceful future. 

Times have been very trying. It is hard to be creative and hard to plan for the 

future. But we are moving forward with plans for many new activities. We hope to 

be able to carry out our plans. 

 

Our annual exhibition went on display at the beginning of March. We had an 

opening ceremony on Friday March 15th, 2024 with a very big turnout. Thank you 

for participating and encouraging us to do more.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

This year the association members judged the works. We again appreciate the 

support. 

Third place went to Yaffa Yasaf – “Together We Stand” 

 

 

Second place went to Yemima Laven  - “Friends Together” 

 

 



 

 

First place went to Rivka Hamdani – “Sisters” 

 

Shoshi Rimmer’s  “Tandem” was chosen as “members favorite”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The exhibition will be moving to Petah Tikva at the end of April. Anyone who has 

not paid for exhibiting in Petah Tikva pls do so ASAP. 

Here is the link to do so. 

https://pages.greeninvoice.co.il/payments/links/10cc3824-2cf6-47a0-

85e2-5774df602d02 

Payment is also possible by bank transfer: Bank Hapoalim 12 – Mevassert 

branch 448  

Account # 245884 

If you are not interested in exhibiting in Petah Tikva pls let us know. 

 

 

There will be an opening ceremony on Monday 6/5/24 at 19:00 

 

 

https://pages.greeninvoice.co.il/payments/links/10cc3824-2cf6-47a0-85e2-5774df602d02
https://pages.greeninvoice.co.il/payments/links/10cc3824-2cf6-47a0-85e2-5774df602d02


 

 

The Czech Synagogue Windows exhibition is now showing at the Tel Aviv Social 

Sciences Library. It will be on display until the end of May 2024.  

We will be having the opening event will be at a later date.  

More Information will be shared soon.  

If you have not seen it, it is definitely worth a visit. 

 

Our deepest condolences to Hadas Soudry on the passing of her mother. 

 

Workshops 

Save the date: 

On June 16th 2024 we are planning to have three different workshops that you 

can choose to participate in. They will be held in the “Metro Center” in Shoham. 

We will meet at 9:30 am and end at around 17:00. 

Cost:  200 Nis (including lunch) 

More information soon. 

Cancellations up to a week before the event. 

Tiyul 

We are planning a Tiyul to Kibbutz Na’an (near Rehovot) on May 9th . 

We will be meeting very interesting artists, having a lecture by Zohar Bekol 

(the lecture that was cancelled from Petah Tikvah) 

Lunch (Kosher) at the kibbutz and more. 

Price 170 NIS 

Cancellation is possible up to a week before. 

We will meet at the Kibbutz at 9:30. Pls reach out to friends to go together. 

If there will be a request we can arrange transportation from Ramat Ha Sharon / 

Merkaz area for an additional fee.  



 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

Event 
 

Date Day Place Price 

Sampler Platter Saturday/ Sunday 13-14/4/24  Free 

Closing of the exhibition at 
the Jerusalem theater  

30/4/24 Tuesday   

Moving exhibition to Petah 
Tikva 

1/5/24 

 
Wednesday   

Opening Ceremony Petah 
Tikvah 

6/5/24 19:00 Tuesday   

Tiyul 9/5/24 Thursday Na’an 170 NIS 

Workshops 16/6/24 Sunday Shoham 200 NIS 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We our very proud of all our members accomplishments 

and any time they are mentioned it brings us much 

pride. 

Bella Kaplan is exhibiting in the Palmach Museum 

 

Shoshi Rimmer and Hava Katzir are exhibiting in the Calaniot Exhibition in 

Ashdod  

 

 


